
We are currently offering appointments over the phone or on zoom. We have merged our Royal 
Courts of Justice and Central Family Court services so our volunteers are experienced in both 
family and civil law areas.


To request an appointment with us please fill out this form: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xw8fOxyORUmf9jVSCvvbEY-i-
s0wrZZDnDnlusWAYBhUMTM1RFRBVUdVVFhSVjM1SFNXR1hZWjBJUy4u 


